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Pennsylvania Institute for Conservation Education 
Act 48 Provider 
Space is limited so register early 
 
Field Geology of The Appalachian Mountains 
June 20 - 22, 2005 (Mon - Wed) 
Bucknell University and surrounding environs 
Craig Kochel, Ph.D. and Richard Nickelsen, Ph.D. 
 
This course has become one of PICE’s most popular offerings. The teaching team of Drs. Craig Kochel 
and Richard Nickelsen combines over 60 years of professional geology and natural history and the 
unique ability of bringing this complicated subject down to an understandable level for participants of all 
backgrounds. Joining this incredible team is Jim Brett, internationally recognized naturalist, who will 
serve as a natural historian during your experience. Field Geology will find the class in ancient glacial 
outwash plains, in a geomorphological mix of the Ridge and Valley Province of Central PA 
where Africa and North America engaged in collision course 300 million years ago, and much more. For 
classroom teachers, educators and others interested in bringing geology into their educational 
programs, this exciting 3-day program is loaded with field and hands-on experiences, energy and 
absorbable knowledge. Apply early to secure a space. Tuition: $385; includes meals, overnight 
accommodations , instruction and a minimum of 20 hours of ACT 48.   DEADLINE:  MAY 16. 
 
Scholarships are available (how to apply is located in the catalog). 
 
For more information or a 2005 program catalog contact: 
 
Michele Richards 
CEO/Executive Director 
Pennsylvania Institute for Conservation Education 
1D Teaberry Road 
Bloomsburg, PA 17815 
(570)458-5227 phone/fax 
(570)441-3364 cell 
naturecorp@enter.net 
 
http://services.juniata.edu/station/pice.html (a pdf copy of our catalog is located at this weblink) 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
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